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The NGPIL previously announced a Prize of 300 British Pounds Sterling for the
best paper on Nigerian conflict of laws for an undergraduate and/or postgraduate
scholar  studying in Nigeria,  or  any Nigerian lawyer five years call  or  below
practicing and residing in Nigeria.

A call for paper commenced in September 2021 with submissions received from
participants across various States in Nigeria, entries from undergraduates and
postgraduates in law, and early years post-call practitioners.

Following the submission deadline on 10 January 2022,  the NGPIL made an
assessment that Mr Solomon Adegboyo, an LLM student at the University of
Ibadan, emerged winner of the competition.  Mr Adegboyo’s winning entry is
titled  “Tort  in  the  Conflict  of  Laws:  A  Comparative  Analysis”.  Mr  Olawale
Adeosun, an LLM student at the University of Lagos, emerged the first runner up.
Miss Hope Olajumoke a Nigerian law graduate (1 year post call to the Bar, Ekiti

State University) emerged the 2nd runner up.

The response to the call was very encouraging and it is hoped this will be the
springboard  to  encouraging,  nurturing,  and strengthening the  foundations  of
private international law in Nigeria from earlier stages of academia and practice.
This  initiative  will  also  assist  with  targeting  areas  of  improvement  such  as
addressing the lack of materials and resources on conflict of laws in Nigeria.

Huge congratulations to the winner and thank you to our runners-up and other
participants!
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